
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service 

Commission will conduct a Workshop in Docket No. 011077-TP on July 

23, 2003, at the following time and location: .. 9:30 a.m. (EST), Room 

152, Betty Easley Conference Center, 4075 Esplanade Way 

Tallahassee, FL 32399. The purpose of this workshop is to discuss 

issues with regard to notifying customers of their rights and 

obligations during a carrier change. All participants are 

requested to file an outline of their presentation, the approximate 

amount .of time for the presentation, and the presenter's name with 

the Commission's Division of the Commission Clerk and 

Administrative Services, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 

32399-0850, by July 16, 2003. Any person requiring some 

accommodation at this workshop because of a physical impairment 

should call the Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative 

Services at (850) 413-6770 at least 48 hours prior to the hearing. 

Any person who is hearing or speech impaired should contact the 

Commission by using the Florida Relay Service, which can be reached 

at 1-800-955-8771 (TDD). For additional information, p lease 

contact Felicia R. Banks, Office of General Counsel, at 2540 

. .. - t 


